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Spring 2 term 2 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Friends of Florendine 
Still time to get your Family bingo tickets for the 
Friends event on the 22nd -tickets will be on sale again 
after-school today on the playgrounds. Thank you so 
much for all your generous chocolate donations. 
Mother’s day invite 
A reminder that Reception children are inviting their 
mothers in to school on Monday morning for their 
assembly. You are welcome to stay after drop off and 
join us for tea and biscuits whilst you wait. 

 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary 
Red Nose day-17/03/23 
Friends Family Bingo -22/03/23 
Green Team table-top-24/03/23 
Parent consultations-WB-27/03 
Enrichment day-30/03/23 
Easter break/ FGT 31/03/23 
. 

 

 

 

 
Our teachers are always looking 
out for outstanding behaviour, 
work, effort, and kindness. 
Congratulations this week go to- 
 
Reya G-in Mrs Boyce’s 
Isabella H in Miss Village’s 
Cece M  in Mrs Turner’s  
William P  in Mr Roberts 
James B in  Mrs W/H 
Mia M in Mrs Maunand’s 
Nancy F  in Mrs Jones’ 
Lilly C in Mrs Wooding’s/Wilkes  
Mia H-S in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Asi H in Mr Hudson’s  
 
 
Your teachers have chosen you as 
Star of the week, you should be 
proud of yourself. 
            

Online safety 

 

Tables master 

 
Congratulations to Daisy H in Y3 
for achieving her certificate of 
Y3 mastery last week. I’d like to 
see a few more Y6 come and 
visit and get their medal. 

Click on the image to find out more. 

Industrial action 
As I outlined in a letter sent out last 
week, school will be closed for all but our 
Y6 pupils on both Wednesday the 15th 
and Thursday the 16th of March this 
week. At the point of writing this , there 
hasn’t been any resolution in the ongoing 
dispute. If anything changes, I will be in 
touch-immediately. 

 

Make donation to comic relief here 

Comic relief 

Comic relief 
School council would like to hold a break time- 
cake time sale on Friday the 17th to support this 
charity. Cakes will be 50p each ( no more than 3 
purchases per child permitted) and children are 
encouraged to wear as much red as possible. 
Councilors have asked that cake donations come 
from those in Y4/5/6 and that they come into 
school on the day. Thank you for your support. 

 
This week’s advice 
sheet gives you some 
information about 
how you can use 
parental controls to  
help regulate how 
your child uses the 
device. 

 

 

 

    

https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday23-florendine-primary-school-c555736a-3d0b-4bca-9c72-924b751b3084?fbclid=IwAR3l8l7PDU4N8p8chiyHjRk0nnmHeuF9bofdi6ALEubtSAHfLgZMnP802EU
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.groupcall.emerge.parental&hl=en_GB
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/groupcall-xpressions/id787308623

